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Dear Mr. Torres,

The application, plans and specifications for the above referenced facility were reviewed and cannot be
approved at this time. Enclosed you will find the application. Provide information for the highlighted
items and resubmit the completed application to our office.

The proposed plan increases seating/dining space significantly without proportionately increasing the
kitchen size. The existing facility did not adequately support the dining area and menu. The facility had
permit conditions limiting food processes due to limited refrigeration, dishwashing area and storage.
While there are positive changes in respect to the proposed kitchen plan, changes are needed in order
to adequately address dry storage, dishwashing, air-drying and utensil storage.

In addition, the extensive menu and processes require additional prep space, such as prep tables. The
size of the walk-in cooler/freezer combo must be larger to accommodate the refrigerated produce, raw
meat species, thawing, prepared food and multiple types of salsas. The bar area shall provide a three
compartment sink for the washing of glassware. No soiled raceway is identified. Specify where soiled
utensils are staged in kitchen. Specify where bulk hot foods are held prior to placing in hot wells. Per a
conversation with the Fire Marshal, the hallway cannot be used for storage. Specify on plans where
large chip containers and bulk dry goods, such as large bags of beans, rice, etc. are stored. Specify if
liquor is served and storage location. Provide spec sheets for wall mount shelving in bar and cabinetry.
Please resubmit revised plans to Harnett County Central Permitting. The completed application shall be
resubmitted to Harnett County Environmental Health.

The review of this facility was made using “2009 NC Food Code” and “15A NCAC 18A .2600 Rules
Governing the Food Protection and Sanitation of Food Establishments”.

If you have questions or concerns, please call me at (910) 893-7547.
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